Pass It On...

What's Happening at Little Britain United Church

January 2016

Coming Up

Wed Faith Xploration continues

January 13 1:15 to 3 pm

Sun Sleigh Ride at Birds Hill

February 14 Provincial Park - 2 pm

Fri Quiz Night at LBUC

February 19 Hosted by Cloverdale and

LBUC

Sun Short worship service and

February 20 Annual Congregational

Meeting – come with

potluck and ideas! (TBA)



Wishing you all the best for the New Year!

Kildonan United Church has invited us to join with them in a sleigh ride on Sunday, February 14, 2016 at 2 pm at Bird's Hill Park. Cost will be \$6. The first 25 people will fill a sleigh and we have two sleighs. Please leave a message at the office or let Rev. Shelly know if you are interested in going.

Time away for our minister, Shelly:

Rev. Shelly will be away from Wednesday, January 20 to Wednesday, Feb 3 (Inclusive), using up holiday and some compensating time from 2015.

We will have guest leaders for worship and there will be a minister on call for emergencies.



Interested in getting involved?

If you are interested in helping out on Council, becoming a member of a committee or participating in some other way please let Deb Kashuba know